
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Friends, 
 
After many years of ministry in public schools, we are beginning to bear fruit. 

In September we were given permission for 4 of the students at the public 

school where we have Sunday services to get baptized. Once again we were 

allowed to have the baptism at the pool of a school for disabled children. We 

are thankful for the open doors God has given us to minister in schools and for 

the souls saved! 

We had a children’s camp at our church 

last week. In addition to our regular 

church kids, several of our students from 

one of the schools we teach at came. Also 

one of the teachers sent her kids! A pastor 

from a nearby city came and preached for 

us. The camp was a lot of fun and the 

preaching was inspiring! 

Several of our Thai adults have started helping us to hand out tracts on 

Saturdays. We are excited to see them trying to reach the lost. Please pray that 

they will see fruit from their labors. 

Please pray for us as we prepare for Christmas. It is always a great time of 

outreach in schools and in our community. Please pray that we would see 

people saved. Thank you for being a part of our ministry. May God richly bless 

you! 

Yours for Thailand, 
 
 
 

 

Richard & Kristi Guay 

Our Sending Church: 

Galilean Baptist Church 

1155 N. Hwy 67 

Cedar Hill, TX 75104 

(972) 291-2549 

web: www.GalileanBaptistChurchTX.org 

Contact us! 

P.O. Box 36 

Tak, 63000 

Thailand 

Vonage: (865) 622-3155 

email: thaiguay@gmail.com 

web: www.TenForThais.org 
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